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I am 82 years old and every year when I receive my property tax bill I wonder how 

those of us on fixed incomes will be able to keep our homes as the years go by. If 

this bill would go through I'm sure there would many many people that will lose there 

homes and then where are they to go? Oregon is at the top of the highest tax states 

in the country and it makes me sad that we are being taxed into poverty! If my 

husband and I were a little younger we would probably be thinking more about 

leaving our beloved state! Please don't let this bill force our children and many more 

people out of one of the loveliest states in the nation!   


